From: <u>Clubs Support</u>
To: <u>Clubs Support</u>

Subject: General Notice: Guild Election Polling

Date: Monday, 9 September 2024 3:08:53 PM

Attachments: <u>image001.png</u>

Dear clubs,

A friendly reminder that in-person polling for the annual Guild Student Elections will be taking place next week, commencing 10am Monday 16 September, and closing 4pm Thursday 19 September.

In the interests of clarity for prospective voters, please be advised that no outdoor club stalls, or club BBQs, are to run on campus during the in-person polling period.

Should you have any follow-up queries, please do not hesitate to ask.

Kind regards,



SHELLEY STODDART (she/her) & LUKE PANIZZA (he/him)

CLUB OFFICERS

E :CLUBS@GUILD.CURTIN.EDU.AU T +61 8 9266 2927 / +61 8 9266 2917 GUILD.CURTIN.EDU.AU

Curtin Student Guild acknowledges the Whadjuk people of the Noongar nation as the Traditional Custodians of this land on which Curtin University stands.

